IMF Winter Meeting

Pittsburgh, PA

January 20, 2005
The January 20, 2005 IMF Winter Education Day Meeting was held at the Hyatt Regency Pittsburgh Airport.  A total of 22 attendees were present (see attached list of attendees).  In the morning session, Dr. Alec Mitchell, formerly Director of Advanced Materials Laboratories at the University of British Columbia, gave an excellent presentation on “ESR Ingot Quality”.  Dr. Mitchell explained the intricacies of electroslag remelt production techniques as they relate to solidification, inclusions and overall ingot integrity.  A CD-ROM copy of Dr. Mitchell’s presentation can be obtained from Mark Suer (msuer@smcwv.com). 
The University of Illinois presented a status update on the IMF Research Project—“Investigation of Steel Cleanliness during Ingot Teeming”.  A final report will be presented at the IMF Spring Meeting in June 2005.  The final $12,500 payment for Phase IV of the IMF Research Project is being withheld till then.  A CD-ROM copy of Dr. Zhang’s update can be obtained from Ken Eakin (keakin@elwd.com) or Danielle Baird (danielle.baird@timken.com).  The University of Illinois would like IMF member companies to submit letters of support for continuing and expanding the IMF Research Project with funding coming from the NSF (National Science Foundation) and the DOE (Department of Energy)—see Michael Pierce’s e-mail dated January 21, 2005 on this subject.   
In today’s afternoon session, the round table discussion centered on the advantages and disadvantages of square runner bricks, mold flux suspension versus mold flux bottom addition techniques, avoiding ESR hydrogen flaking (i.e. no CaO in slag; non-hygroscopic plastic packaging), minimum soluble aluminum contents for fine-grained steels, mold and stool sealing techniques and climate control of hot top boards in storage.  
In the business portion of today’s meeting, note that the IMF Spring Meeting & Symposium will be moved to the first week of June 2005 in order to avoid a conflict with the AIST Convention in May 2005.  Our IMF Spring Meeting & Symposium will be held at the Pittsburgh Airport Hyatt Regency for the convenience of out-of-town attendees.  The registration fee for this year’s symposium will be $75 for IMF members and $125 for non-members.  The IMF Board of Directors has been re-constituted to include, Michael Pierce - Past-President, Michael Fahrmann - President, Mark Suer - Vice President & Program Chairman, Gary Shreve - Membership Chairman, Ken Eakin - Treasurer and Mike Labanow - Secretary.  Mr. Ken Eakin reported that the IMF Treasury currently has a balance of $22,971.  Dues invoices for 2005 have been sent out.  Assuming there are 20 member companies in 2005 and after payment of meeting expenses and $25,000 for Phase IV of the IMF Research Project, there should be a balance of approximately $8000 in the IMF treasury at this time next year.  The Fall Plant Visit Meeting will hosted by either Timken Faircrest, Allvac Latrobe, WHEMCO Midland or WHEMCO Homestead.   

Respectfully Submitted By,

Mike Labanow, IMF Secretary

List of Attendees
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	NAME
	COMPANY
	E-MAIL ADDRESS
	PHONE NO.
	FAX NO.

	Michael Gierula
	Carpenter Technology
	mgierula@cartech.com
	(610) 208-2228
	(610) 208-3579

	Don Hurtuk
	CASTCON
	djhcastcon@aol.com
	(216) 314-0216
	

	Gary Shreve
	Clayburn 
	gshreve@hotmail.com
	(724) 625-3860
	

	Mike Evans
	Electralloy
	mevans@gocarlson.com
	(814) 678-4213
	(814) 678-4146

	Larry Stefanini
	Electralloy
	lstefanini@gocarlson.com
	(814) 678-4100
	(814) 676-5876

	Ken Eakin
	EQS
	kwe@eqs.elwd.com
	(724) 658-6527
	(724) 654-4441

	Jason Gahan
	LeTourneau Inc.
	stocastic@yahoo.com
	(903) 663-1617
	(903) 237-7027

	Michael Pierce
	RAMM Metals
	mp@rammglobal.com
	(412) 833-7474
	(412) 833-8002

	Horacio Lima
	RAMM Metals
	hlima@rammglobal.com
	(330) 534-1694
	(330) 534-1917

	Tony Biell
	Scot Forge
	tbiell@scotforge.com
	(815) 675-4081
	(847) 587-2000

	Chris Scheiblhofer
	Scot Forge
	cscheiblhofer@scotforge.com 
	(815) 675-4084
	(847) 587-2000

	Guillaume Viel
	Sorel Forge
	gviel@sorelforge.com
	(450) 746-4065
	(450) 746-4119

	Serge LaFreniere
	Sorel Forge
	slafreniere@sorelforge.com
	(450) 746-4050
	(450) 746-4119

	Mike Fahrmann
	Special Metals Corp.
	mfahrman@smcwv.com
	(304) 526-5084
	(304) 526-5973

	Mark Suer 
	Special Metals Corp.
	msuer@smcwv.com
	(304) 526-5558
	(304) 526-5973

	Valentin Zamfir
	Steel Industries Inc.
	vzamfir@steelindustriesinc.com
	(313) 585-8505
	(313) 534-2165

	Mike Labanow
	Stollberg Inc.
	mlabanow@stollberg.com
	(440) 288-3668
	(440) 245-2721

	Frank Roberts
	Superior Forge Steel
	froberts@sfsrolls.com
	(412) 431-8250
	(412) 431-1177

	David Fedornak
	Timken Latrobe Steel
	david.fedornak@timken.com
	(724) 532-6532
	

	Mark Rodney
	Timken Latrobe Steel
	mark.rodney@timken.com
	(724) 532-6517
	(724) 532-6316

	Danielle Baird
	Timken Latrobe Steel
	danielle.baird@timken.com
	(724) 532-4556
	(724) 532-6487

	Bhupendra Patel
	WHEMCO
	bpatel@whemco.com
	(724) 643-7008
	(724) 643-5569


